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Overview of the 1st Year
 

Welcome to the WinEra 
1st newsletter release! 

 
For the past year, the partners of the WinEra
project have implemented three transnational
meetings at which representatives from all
partner organizations attended. During the
meetings, the consortium had discussed and
presented the main aspects of the project,
including its aims, objectives, and outputs. They
elaborated on the methodological approach of
each output, financial and technical aspects, as
well as dissemination and identification of the
expected target groups. 
 
The main objective of these meetings was
ensuring that a proper level of quality,
communication and cooperation is achieved.
After each meeting, the consortium agreed on
the immediate activities and steps to be
implemented, as well as the organization of the
next transnational meetings. 

Upcoming Activities
 
The WinEra partnership is now working
towards the development of an online
training course and platform, which will
be open for farmers, entrepreneurs,
trainers, and other interested groups or
individuals involved in the process of
organic and biodynamic wine production.
The e-platform will include theoretical
input and practical examples at all
different stages of production and
distribution: from harvesting through
preparation and marketing of the product. It
will also include suggestions for additional
reading, case studies, self-preparatory
tests, and interactive exercises. Stay
tuned for more news and updates! 
 
 


